
Agenda Item No. -1S:l

Town of Windsor

Memorandum

October 14,2014

TO: The Honorable Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Michael Stallings, Town Manager /VI..!'

SUBJECT: VML Regional Suppers

The Virginia Municipal League will be holding regional suppers in our area on November 5th

and 6th
. The purpose of these meetings is to provide us with information about items that may be

coming up in the 2015 General Assembly session.

If you would like to attend either of these, please let me lmow and I will get you registered.

The November 5th meeting will be in NewpOlt News, and the November 6th meeting will be in
Virginia Beach. Both events will start at 6pm.

I have attached the flyer for the events.



Michael Stallings

From:
Sent:
Subject:

Joni Terry <jterry@vml.org>
Thursday, October 02, 2014 2:35 PM
Fall VML Regional Suppers to preview General Assembly session

Register now to attend a VML Regional Supper near you

More information and register online at: https:l/www.vml.org/content/regional-suppers

VML will host six Regional Suppers in October and November to provide local government officials
with important information pertaining to the 2015 General Assembly session. Elected and appointed
officials from member localities are encouraged to attend one of these informative get-
togethers. Each meeting will include presentations by staff and other subject experts on issues likely
to surface during the 2015 session.

All of the suppers will begin at 6 p.m. and cost $35.

Questions? Call VML at 804-649-8471.

The dates and locations are as follows:

Wednesday, Oct. 29
Town of Wytheville

Thursday, Oct. 30
Town of Farmville

Wednesday, Nov. 5
City of Newport News

Thursday, Nov. 6
City of Virginia Beach

Wednesday, Nov. 12
City of Alexandria

Thursday, Nov. 13
City of Harrisonburg

And in case you skipped over it above -
More detailed information and register online at: https://www.vml.org/content/regional-suppers
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